
 

 
 

Ulladulla Public School 
Afternoon School Bus Departures 

 
The following changes are effective Monday, 17th June 2024. 
 
Afternoon buses Camel School Bus (S788), Rhino School Bus 
(S789), Frog School Bus (S790), Penguin School Bus (S791), 
Horse School Bus (S793), Owl School Bus (S794), and 
Ladybeetle School Bus (S795) will depart Ulladulla Public 
School five minutes earlier than the current timetable.   
 
Students should arrive to their bus stops around five 
minutes earlier. 
 
 
 


